Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kerry Egan <KEgan@yatespetroleum.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 8:21 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Dagger ZW Pipeline ROW C-141 Final
Attachments: 2015March17_Dagger ZW Pipeline ROW_C-141.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Mike,

As we discussed this morning, here is the Final C-141 from and closure sample results for the leak on the Dagger ZW
Pipeline ROW.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this.

Thanks,

Kerry Egan

Engineering Tech

Agave Energy Company
KEgan@yatespetroleum.com
Cell: (575) 513-8988

Office: (575) 748-4469
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